Special Message for our Readership

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for being a loyal subscriber to and reader of our quarterly magazine New Breeze.

I and my colleagues believe our publication is a unique source of detailed information on Japan's international standardization activities but I am eager to improve **New Breeze** and make it even more attractive to our readers like yourself. Accordingly, we would greatly appreciate it if you could kindly spend a little time to answer our online questionnaire. You can see the simple instructions for accessing the online questionnaire below.

After doing the questionnaire, you might like to update the information we have about you including your postal and email addresses.

As a token of our appreciation of your cooperation, we will send a miniature handmade Kaleidoscope, which you can see samples of in the photo below, as a small "thank you" gift to the first 100 of our readers submitting their answers to the questionnaire.

To be sure you will receive your kaleidoscope gift, I advise you to do the questionnaire at

your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

Editor of New Breeze
The ITU Association of Japan



Kaleidoscope samples

Instructions for accessing the questionnaire:



Access the QR code



Access here: https://www.ituaj.jp/?page id=14029



Search for "ITU-AJ New Breeze"

